
From: Hunt, John T - DNR
To: "Eric Lord (OSV)"
Cc: Brad Renninger
Subject: RE: Amoco Oil Terminal - FedEx Facility 02-16-592
Date: Monday, April 8, 2024 11:12:00 AM

Eric,
Thank you for the update.
--John
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 

John T. Hunt P.G.
Hydrogeologist – Remediation and Redevelopment
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
101 Ogden Road
Peshtigo, Wisconsin 54157
Phone: (715) 701-9383
JohnT.Hunt@wisconsin.gov

 dnr.wi.gov

       
 
 
 

From: Eric Lord (OSV) <eric.lord.osv@fedex.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2024 9:23 AM
To: Hunt, John T - DNR <JohnT.Hunt@wisconsin.gov>
Cc: Brad Renninger <brad.renninger@fedex.com>
Subject: Amoco Oil Terminal - FedEx Facility 02-16-592
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. 
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is
safe.

 

Hello John,
 
I just wanted to let you know we are currently collecting proposals from our vendors in
order to send you a construction documentation report compliant with NR 724.15 with a
PE stamp.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
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Thank you,
 
Eric Lord| Environmental Compliance Specialist
| Environmental Affairs | Mobile: 763.358.4203


